

John Flamsteed Community School



The JF Way: We are AMBITIOUS. We are COMMITTED. We are PROUD.

Executive Headteacher: Mrs H Frost-Briggs BA (Hons)

21 August 2025

GCSE/BTEC RESULTS

Dear Student

Please find enclosed the results for your GCSE and BTEC courses. I hope they reflect the hard work and determination you have shown throughout the last few challenging years and secure your pathway moving forwards.

If you have not secured a suitable course or apprenticeship for next year, please speak to Mrs Hellend-Carr or email her for advice: hellendc@jfcs.org.uk

Please do speak to us should you have any concerns or queries regarding your results. You can also contact myself directly via email: stockleyt@jfcs.org.uk

Please do not telephone the school or leave messages during the summer break as these may not be accessible to staff until our return to school on Monday 8 September 2025.

Post-results services

There are a wide range of services available for students to make use of in the event of a query or concern regarding their examination results. Students may request access to examination scripts, clerical re-checks and reviews of marking. Further details of how to request any of these services are available on our website at Examinations-John Flamsteed Community School (jfcs.org.uk) however all requests must be made through the centre and not directly to the awarding examination body.

Please ensure you have read the document on GCSE post-results services: Fees and Deadlines and please note that there may be a cost attached to a request for a review of marking.

Certificate Collection

GCSE/BTEC certificates will be available for collection from school from mid-November onwards, along with any Art or Design and Technology coursework.

May I thank you for the commitment you have shown during your time with us and wish you the very best for your future.

With my very best wishes

Mrs T Stockley Deputy Headteacher

stockleyt@jfcs.org.uk



